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Mal_'z Greene

From: Mary Greene

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 10:46 AM
To: foia_hq@epa.gov

Subject: FOIA Request EPA-HQ-2018-004264

This email is written to request an update with regard to EPA’s processing of the above-referenced

FOIA. Other than the confirmation email, below, EPA has not contacted me, either by email, phone, or written
letter. Please advise as I would like to resolve this - and receive the requested public records - without need for
litigation. I can be reached as per below. FOIAonline indicates the estimated date of completion of this FOIA
was March 12 - that did not occur. I can be reached as per below.

Best,

Mary E. Greene

Deputy Director

Environmental Integrity Project

1000 Vermont Ave NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20005

(202) 263-4449 (direct)

(914) 466-9790 (cell)
mgreenef@environmentalintegrity.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: "foia_hq@epa.gov" <foia_hq@epa.gov>

Subject: FOIA Request EPA-H(Q-2018-004264 Submitted

Date: February 8, 2018 at 2:47:06 PM EST

To: "mgreene@environmentalintegrity.org” <mgreene@environmentalintegrity.org>

This message is to confirm your request submission to the FOlAonline application: View
Request. Request information is as follows:

Tracking Number: EPA-HQ-2018-004264

Requester Name: Mary E. Greene

Date Submitted: 02/08/2018

Request Status: Submitted

Description: Please see attached letter and an enclosure to the letter. This FOIA seeks
travel vouchers for EPA employee Eric Vance, certain of his photographs and videos, as
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described more fully in the attached letter, and EPA intranet photographs. This FOIA also
requests a fee waiver and provides ample substantiation for such request.



